
PRO Meeting 
November 12, 2015 
 
Present:  About 55 attendees of the Peralta Retirees 
Organization. This meeting took place at the Annual 
Membership Lunch held at the Wedgewood Banquet Center. 
 
Debby introduced the PRO Board members who were 
present.  Debby then reviewed the major yearly PRO events-
--e.g. the Annual Picnic---and emphasized PRO’s 
appreciation for all the work performed by the following folks 
who are now retiring from the Board: 
 

Jay Quesada 
Pat England 
Linda Japzon 
Yvonne Lewis Price  
 
Nominations to the Board were advanced fror the 
following: 
 
 Remo Arancio 
 Ann Whitehead 
 Patricia Dudley 
 John Lodato 
 
The membership unanimously approved all four 
nominations. 
 
This meeting was adjourned by Debby at 1:40PM. 
  


